
Season’s Greetings Everyone!   

December is a very busy month; especially here at Rippleton Roadsters! Please take the time 

to read this newsletter carefully and mark down all the important dates! 

Craft Night- Thursday December 12th, 6:30pm-8:30pm at Rippleton Public School 

Craft night is a very special night. All the child care staff, school staff, children and all our 

families come together to enjoy a fun filled evening making holiday crafts. Please look for the 

invitation that went out at the beginning of the month detailing all the information.  

On this night please ensure that your child is accompanied by an adult at all times to supervise and assist the 

children as they move around from one craft to another. The teachers will be there to facilitate and host the event, 

but will not be responsible for the supervision of the children. The childcare will still close at 6pm and the children 

are expected to be picked up by that time. 

Toy Drive 

Rippleton Roadsters will be collecting new unwrapped toys for our Annual TOY DRIVE. Please look for boxes 

outside your child’s classroom and help us fill them so that we can help everyone’s holidays be as joyful as ours! 

Holiday Surveys 

A letter regarding your holiday schedule went out last week. Please take the time to fill it out as accurately as 

possible and return it to your child’s teacher by the due date. These surveys are important in helping us plan our 

program over the holidays. 

Weather   

We would like to kindly remind everyone to continue to send the children to school appropriately dressed for the 

winter weather.  Please ensure that your child is properly dressed for outdoor play as we like to be outside as much 

as possible in the morning and in the afternoon. The children require a warm coat, waterproof mitts, hats, boots and 

snowpants. Extra clothes should always be available in your child’s cubby at all times, as well.  Please label all your 

child’s clothing so that we are able to help prevent lost or misplaced items. If you have questions about 

indoor/outdoor clothing, please do not hesitate to ask your child’s teacher for suggestions.   

Important Dates for December:   

December 6, 2019 – PD Day 
 
All Rippleton and St Bonaventure FULL TIME children who will be attending on Friday Dec 6 must come to the 
Rippleton location. A hot lunch and both snacks will be provided for all the children on this day. 
 
The program will be closed for all the children enrolled in part time programs (Rippleton and St. 
Bonaventure)  
 

December 23, 2019- January 3, 2020 
 

Winter Break (return to school on January 6, 2020) 
 

Closures 
 

Tuesday December 24, 2019 at 1pm 
Wednesday December 25, 2019 
Thursday December 26, 2019 
Friday December 27, 2019 
Tuesday December 31, 2019 at 1pm 
Wednesday January 1, 2020 
 
 
 

Rippleton Roadsters Chilcare And Satellite Program Would Like To Wish You 

And Your Family A Happy Holiday Season! 
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